Examination library document reference B4

Chris Brown

From: Planning Policy

Sent: 24 February 2022 17:35

Subject: Proposed Submission Version Local Plan - Consultation Extension (02)

Dear Consultee,

Proposed Submission Version Local Plan - Consultation Extension

We are writing to inform you that the advertised deadline for responding to this consultation has been extended to midnight on **Monday 7 March**, **2022**. If you have not yet had the opportunity to review the document and wish to comment on its soundness and/or legal compliance, please visit www.north-norfolk.gov.uk/localplanconsultation for further details.

How to respond

Responses should be submitted through the <u>Consultation Portal</u> using the standard response form provided to clearly explain each issue you wish to raise and how the Local Plan could be modified to address that issue. The response form is based on Planning Inspectorate guidance and sets out specific questions that will be addressed by the independent inspector who will be appointed to consider if the Plan is **sound** and **legally compliant**. For this reason it is important that the format is followed and the questions answered as fully as possible. Please note that a separate response should be made for each issue that you may wish to make a representation on.

<u>Guidance Notes</u> have been prepared to support this consultation. We strongly advise that these are read prior to making representations.

For further information or assistance please contact the Planning Policy Team:

- planningpolicy@north-norfolk.gov.uk
- 01263 513811

Thank you for taking the time to read the Proposed Submission Version Local Plan and/or to submit representations.